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COUNCIL - cont'd from Page 1 ..... 

Mr. Beebe said "I sincerely feel that the Pro- 
vince is now offering us the apportionment of 

participation in guiding the decisions which will 

affect our future. Let us act now, and therein be a 

voice of substance and wisdom, rather than one of 

frustration and anguish, and fruitless appeal, after 
it is too late." 

It is noted that Reeve Ed Cavanaugh was ap- 

pointed to this committee to represent the North 

Shore area. The first meeting of this committee will 

be held on Saturday, May 3rd. 
Approximately 11 other Mayors and Reeves and 

Representatives from Indian Band Councils, as well 

as representatives from unorganized 

territories and Improvement Districts 

make up the remainder of the commi- 

ttee. 

The Northwestern Ontario Con- 

servation Federation will hold a 
Weekend Seminar in Terrace Bay on 
April 25 - 26. Mr. Stan Hodgkiss 
requested Council to sponsor a coffee 
break, in his letter informing them 

of the meeting. Council agreed. 

The District Children's Aid Society 

submitted their final budget. 

The Township of Schreiber advised 
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Gordon M. Podge 
1970 

GENERAL INSURANCE 
AUTOMOBILE = FIRE - CASUALTY - LIABILITY 

179 HUDSON DRIVE      
Fire Chairman. 

Council received a letter of thanks fram Coun- 

cillor Allen, for the note of condolence sent to him 

on the passing of his father. 
The Fire Department stated they had their regular 

Fire Practice with 19 members present. There were 

three fires in March. 
The Building Inspector reported there were no 

permits issued in March. 
By-law 234, being a by-law to appoint a Lottery 

Licensing Officer in Terrace Bay, naming W.J. 

Hanley, was passed. 
Accounts passed for payment were: Township: © 

$189,341.12; Hydro $10,781.01; Library; 644.03; 

Recreation; 6,328.16. 

Councillor Bray advised Council that due to the 

resignation of Cy Brassard from the Recreation 
Committee, another member should be named. 

Council instructed Mr. Bray to request a recommen 

dation from the Recreation Committee . 

The Chamber of Commerce advised Council they 
had contacted the Department of Lands and Forests 

about caring for Aguasabon Gorge, a 

Council will call a meeting between 

the Chamber of Commerce, Lands and 

Forests and the owners of the property, 

Kimberly-Clark, to come to some 

agreement on this matter. 

After a two month trial period, un- 
der a new system, for the local Dog 

catcher, Council reviewed the situa- 

tion and decided the system was not 

satisfactory. A resolution was passed, 
releasing the present dog catcher from 

Council they will observe Daylight 9. A ACENTS his duties, and they will advertise fc. 

Saving Time from April 26 till Octo- eg. other applicants. 

ber 25th. ~ UNITED Councillor Allen reported on the 

A letter was sent to J.R. Marsh, 

of the Outario Water Resources 

Commission about repairs to the 

sewage disposal line. 

The Ontario Lands and Forests De- 

partment were advised that Jack 
Chapman has been appointed as Bush 

      
      

      
    

VAN LINES 

FOR FREE ESTIMATES 
CALL 

Dan Imbeault 

Schreiber 
824-2089 

   last District Children's Aid Society 
Budget meeting, held in Nipigon. He 

stated that the revised budget presen ted] | 
at this meeting showed a decrease of 
$22,615. over the original proposal 

submitted at Thunder Bay. 
The budget - continued on page 5 .. 
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